MEMO

To: Madison County Board of Supervisors

From: Brad Sellers

Subject: Scott Gideon, request to haul dirt on McMillion Road
Date: June 25, 2013

Scott Gideon requests permission to haul excess material from a pond to Hatheway Lake, using
McMillion Road. Letter povided.



6/25/13

Madison Co. Board of Supervisors.

This letter is a request for access to Mcmillan Rd. for the removal of dirt from my property to
Hathaway Lake Subdv. | have a need to excavate approximately 10,0000 yards of dirt from my property -
for a small 1 acre lake project , and Hathaway Lake Subdv. has a need to fill lots in their current phase.
Trucks will be entering Mcmillan Rd. and going south approximately one mile where they will enter the
construction entrance for Hathaway Lake. We accept responsibility for any damage to this road that
may occur from this process and agree to repair the surface for any issues relating to our project. Thank
you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

-

Scott Gideon



